
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[School Board's Name]  

[School District Name]  

[School Board's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [School Board Members/Specific Name if known],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my interest in 

enrolling [Child's Name] at [School's Name] for the [upcoming school 

year/next academic term]. After researching various educational 

institutions, I am impressed by [specific programs, values, or 

achievements of the school that resonate with you].  

[Child's Name] is currently [current grade/year] and has shown a strong 

aptitude for [mention any relevant academic areas, extracurricular 

activities, or personal qualities]. I believe that the environment at 

[School's Name] would be instrumental in [Child's Name]'s continued 

growth and development.  

We have a keen interest in [mention any specific programs or features of 

the school], and we believe that these offerings align perfectly with 

[Child's Name]'s interests and aspirations.  

I have attached the necessary documents, including [list any attached 

documents, e.g., transcripts, recommendation letters]. Please let me know 

if there are any additional requirements for the admission process.  

Thank you for considering our request. I look forward to the opportunity 

to discuss [Child's Name]'s potential enrollment at [School's Name].  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


